Section 5 of the Federal Trade Commission
Act, through deceptive failure to disclose the actual viewable image size of computer
monitors in connection with advertising of cathode ray tube, or "CRT," size.

Upon further review of this matter, it now appears that no further action is warranted
by the Commission at this time. Following discussions among Commission staff, industry
representatives, and others, the Electronic Industries Association has advised us that it now is
engaged in the development of an industry guideline aimed at "the aleviation of potential
consumer confusion over computer monitor screen sizes." Numerous industry members have
advised us that they expect to participate in that process and to adhere to such a guideline.
Further, reflecting extensive consultations between staff of the Commission and of the
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